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TENTATIVE AGREEMENT REACHED FOR IAM MEMBERS AT  

ATLANTIC AVIATION PHL 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

IAM District 142 is proud to announce that we have reached a Tentative Agreement for our members at Atlantic Aviation PHL.  
 

This new Tentative Agreement includes increases in wages, premiums, and vacations, as well as improvements to contractual language.  

 

The Redline Tentative Agreement highlighting every change and addition is available on the DL142 website at: www.atd142.org/atlantic-
aviation/.  

 

A separate bulletin will follow shortly with information, including dates and times, for a ratification vote.  
 

If you have not signed up for emails and/or text messages from District 142, please go to www.atd142.org and use the buttons at the top of the 

homepage to “Join Our Email List” and “Sign up for Text Messages.” This is the best way to ensure you receive timely information concerning 
your new Tentative Agreement, the upcoming ratification vote, and any other news related to your union, workgroup, and contract. 

 

Your Committee UNANIMOUSLY RECOMMENDS A YES VOTE for this Tentative Agreement. Thank you for your support and solidarity 

throughout these negotiations. 
 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 
John M. Coveny, Jr.   Bill Wise   

President/Directing General Chair  General Chair   

IAM District 142    IAM District 142   
 

 

JMC/BW/td 
 

 

 

 
cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 
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